
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 
 
Monday, January 12, 2015, Weekday  
Heb 1:1-6; Ps 97:1,2,6,7,9; Mk 1:14-20 
      9:00 a.m.      MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
    11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
    12:15 p.m.      MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
       6:30 p.m.      Spring Fling Committee, Billiart Room 
       7:00 p.m.      PSR, Classrooms 
       7:00 p.m.      RCIA, Donovan Room 
 

Tuesday, January 13, 2015, Weekday 
Heb 2:5-12; Ps 8:2,5-9; Mk 1:21-28 
     6:30 a.m.        MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
     9:00 a.m.        MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
   11:30 a.m.        MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
     7:00 p.m.         Finance Council, Billiart Room 
     7:00 p.m.         Men’s Bible Study, Donovan & Kazel Rooms 
     7:00 p.m.         PTO Meeting, Eymard Room 
                             

Wednesday, January 14, 2015, Weekday  
Heb 2:14-18; Ps 105:1-4,6-9; Mk 1:29-39 
      9:00 a.m.       MASS: Denis Flannery 
    11:30 a.m.       MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
    12:15 p.m.       MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
      5:00 p.m.        Market Day Pickup, Eymard Room 
      7:00 p.m.        Reconciliation Meeting (2nd grade parents), Eymard Room 
      7:00 p.m.        Bible Study, Kazel Room 
                 

Thursday, January 15, 2015, Weekday 
Heb 3:7-14; Ps 95:6-7,8-11; Mk 1:40-45 
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Gina Arcoria  
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
       6:30 p.m.       Prayer Shawl, Parlor 
       8:00 p.m.       Athletic Association, Eymard Room 
                

Friday, January 16, 2015, Weekday 
Heb 4:1-5,11; Ps 78:3,4,6-8; Mk 2:1-12 
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Sam Mondello 
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
 

Saturday, January 17, 2015, Saint Anthony, Abbot  
Heb 4:12-16; Ps 19:8-10,15; Mk 2:13-17 
      9:00 a.m.      MASS: Albin Bak  
      4:30 p.m.      MASS: Assunta Simonetta 
 

Sunday, January 18, 2015, SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
1 Sm 3:3-10, 19; Ps 40:2,4,7-10; 1 Cor 6:13-15, 17-20; Jn 1:35-42 
      8:00 a.m.      MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
    10:00 a.m.      MASS: Ross Carbone  
    12:00 p.m.      MASS: Elizabeth Jolly 
      7:00 p.m.      MASS: Fannie Leonetti 
 

 
USHERS NEEDED  
Ushers are needed at all Masses.  If interested in helping with this ministry or for 
more information, please call Jerry Kazimir at (440) 343-0733. 



 

SAVE  THE  DATES ! 
 

 

• COMMUNION MINISTERS POTLUCK AND TRAINING:  Sunday, 
January 11, 2:00 – 4:30 p.m. Eymard Room and church 

 

• RETURN TO ORDINARY TIME:  Sunday, January 11, after the 7:00 p.m. 
Mass.  Come back or stay after the Mass to assist the Art &  
Environment ministry in preparing the church for Ordinary Time. 

 

• SPRING FLING COMMITTEE:  Monday, January 12, 6:30 p.m. – our first 
meeting of the year – come join our parish festival planning team! 

 

• VOCATION DAYS – VISITORS AND TOURS OF THE RECTORY 
AND CONVENT: 
1. Monday, January 12, PSR, Tours and Night Prayer ending the night in 

church at 7:50 p.m. 
2. Tuesday, January 13, Day School – Mass 9:00 a.m., Tours at 10:00 a.m., 

Panel in church at 1:15 p.m. 
 

• FINANCE COUNCIL:  Tuesday, January 13, 7:00 p.m. Saint Julie Billiart 
Room 

 

• JUSTICE MARCH FOR PREBORN CHILDREN:  Sunday, January 18, 
2:00 p.m. Marchers should meet in Great Lakes Mall parking lot near Mentor 
Ave. 

 

• MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. DAY:  Monday, January 19: Only 1 Mass at 
9:00 a.m.  The parish office and chapel are closed for the holiday. 

 

• SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL:  Tuesday, January 20, 7:00 p.m. Saint 
Julie Billiart Room 

 

• CATHOLIC SCHOOL WEEK ANNUAL EVENTS: 
1. Special Catholic Schools Mass, Sunday, January 25, 10:00 a.m. 
2. OPEN HOUSE, Sunday, January 25 after the Mass - tours 
3. Athletic Association Pancake Breakfast:  Sunday, January 25 
4. Day School Special Masses –9:00 a.m. Friday, January 30 
5. Preschool Preview: Tuesday, January 27, 4:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
6. Taste of the Town:  Saturday, January 31 
7. PSR Special Mass and Pizza Party – Noon, Sunday, February 1 

 

• BLESS CANDLES:  Monday, February 2 – at the beginning of the Mass we 
bless the candles that will be used for the year; bring them from your home to 
share in this tradition 
1. There will be a special Night Prayer with our PSR Students, 7:00 p.m.  

Join us for this special liturgy and have your candles blessed at this time 
too. 

 

• PASTORAL COUNCIL:  Monday, February 2, 7:00 p.m. Saint Julie Billiart 
Room 

 

• QUARTERLY:  Tuesday, February 3, 7:00 p.m.  Eymard Room – our chance 
to meet and talk among the various ministries and parish organizations, sharing 
our events and activities.  The major report will be how each parish ministry 
will implement the Parish Pastoral Plan.  Each parish organization sends one 
representative to this meeting.  Let by our Pastoral Council and Strategic 
Planning Committee Consultants 

 

• VOCATION COMMITTEE:  Monday, February 9, 2:45 p.m. Father Arkins 
Conference Room 

 

• LITURGY COMMISSION:  MONDAY, February 9, 6:00 p.m. Parish Parlor 
 



MORE  SAVE  THE  DATES ! 
 

• ASH WEDNESDAY – Wednesday, FEBRUARY 18: 
1. 6:30 a.m. Mass 
2. 9:00 a.m. Mass  
3. 12:15 p.m. Mass  
4. 4:00 p.m. Service of the Word (20 minute service)  
5. 7:00 p.m. Mass   

Ashes are distributed after the homily at all the services.  The collection is 
after the distribution of ashes with the collection at 4:00 p.m. taken at the 
door by dropping your envelope in the baskets 
 

• CATHOLICS RETURNING HOME SERIES:  Begins Sunday, February 
22, 1:30 p.m. for six consecutive weeks.  Call the parish office for more info! 
Or contact Katy at kzarobila@sbcglobal.net 

 

• LUKE LIVE – A PARISH MISSION with Fr. James DiLuzio, CSP:  
February 28 – March 4 
1. Preaching at the weekend Masses – on a special Presentation on the Gospel 

of Luke – like you have never experienced! 
2. Preaching at morning Masses – 9:00 a.m. – March 2 – 4 
3. Evening Presentations March 2 – 4, 7 - 8:30 p.m. 
4. Presentation during the Eymard Spiritual Group – Tuesday, March 3, 12:45 
5. Presentation during the School Day – Wednesday, March 4, 1:30 p.m. 
 

• FASHION SHOW: Attention Ladies! SAVE THE DATE! Join the PTO for 
the 2015 Spring Fashion Show on March 19! You won't want to miss this sell-
out event full of fashion, friends and amazing donations! 

 

• LADIES GUILD OVERNIGHT RETREAT: May 8-9.  Contact Tricia 
Slemc for more details, triciaslemc_01@yahoo.com 

 

• SPRING FLING PARISH FESTIVAL:  May 15 - 17 
 
 
 

TASTE  OF  THE  TOWN 
Taste of the Town is a fun and social event to sample delicious 
foods from over a dozen local high profile restaurants! And this 
year it is so much more! Private Reserve Wines will be sampling 
a portion of their vast varieties of wine. It is quite an education! 
Olive Scene will be offering samples of the highest qualities of 
extra virgin olive oils (both flavored and single varietal) and 
balsamics.  

 
In addition, we have an array of exciting and unique silent auction items. A 
charcoal drawing of someone you love, Mayfield Country Club Golf foursome 
and lunch, Indians tickets, Cavs tickets, a Nordstrom basket worth well over $200, 
the newest Fitbit Charge, a signed Bugs Bunny cell, an American Girl doll, 
baskets from local Catholic High Schools and so much more!  
 
Save $10 to participate in a wine pull. We have a limited number of bottles and no 
bottle will retail for less than $10 and a few will be worth over $50!  
 
Get your reservations in now as we have limited availability and you do not want 
to be left out in the cold on Saturday, January 31st!  Make reservations at the 
parish office. 

 
 



 YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

“...Here's what I'd do differently, I'd love like I'm not scared, Give when it's 
not fair, Live life for another, Take time for a brother, Fight for the weak ones, 
Speak out for freedom, Find faith in the battle, Stand tall but above it all.  Fix 

my eyes on You…”  
-Fix My Eyes on You by For King & Country 

 

Happy New Year! Last week at our youth group meetings, we focused on New 
Year’s Resolutions and how we can make this year be a year of growth and 
change, and how we need to fix our eyes on God. We discussed some resolutions 
given to us by Pope Francis and created goals for not only ourselves, but our 
youth group, family, and our parish! Be sure to check out our website a complete 
list of what we came up with at http://emickol.wix.com/spbyouthgroup.  This 
week we will focus on P.E.A.C.E. We will talk about what prevents us from 
having peace (Pride, Envy, Anger, Corruption, Excoriate) and focus on what can 
give us true peace (Prayer, Eucharist, Action, Christ, Enjoying life)! 
 

Here is an updated list of our Winter Schedule. Be sure to check Facebook, the 
bulletin, and our bulletin boards for any changes to our schedule... 

*January 11th: Regular Meeting ~ Peace 
*January 18th: Regular Meeting ~ January Eucharistic Adoration 

**Saturday, January 24th ~ Whirlyball and Lazer Tag. Please see Mrs. Mickol 
if you are eligible to go! 

* January 25th: Catholic School’s Week Open House*  
More information coming soon. There will NOT be a meeting this evening. 

*February 1st: Regular Meeting ~ God is Love 
**February 8th: Cookies with Olaf ~ Fundraiser for Rainbow Babies 1:00-3:00 

p.m. in the FLC  (There will not be a youth group meeting in the evening.) 
*February 15th: Regular Meeting ~ February Eucharistic Adoration 

*February 22nd: Ice Skating at Gilmour 4:30-6:30, then head to SPB for Teen 
Mass at 7:00 p.m. ~ (There will not be a Youth Group Meeting at night) 

 

*Kalahari has been rescheduled for March 22nd due to a school conflict!* 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP  NEWS 

 
Christmas Tithing, 2014:                     $60,000.00 
Tithing December 27/28, 2014:           $26,109.00 
Solemnity of Mary, January 1:              $5,947.00 
Tithing January 3/4, 2015:                   $31,220.00 
 

2014 Contribution Statements will be available for pick up at the parish office 
beginning Tuesday, January 20, 2015.  We will not be mailing the statements. 
 
Our Annual Appeals to Support our School 

• Over the Christmas Break, due to your generosity this year, we were able to 
transfer $17,000 to the Endowment Fund, adding to our $1.1 million 
investment for the school.  Thank you for making your contribution to assist 
the school and help us maintain reasonable tuition.  Each year a minimum of 
$60,000 goes toward school expenses. 

• Our GIFTS Program (Giving Is Fundamental To Success) helps bridge the gap 
between what the actual tuition costs and what we charge for tuition.  As of the 
end of 2014, $11,708.00 has been contributed to this fund.  40% of this fund 
assists in tuition for those in need. 

 



STEWARDSHIP  NEWS  continued 

Some of our regular bills: 

• $6571.83 monthly electric bill  

• $149.47 monthly cable for the school internet 

• $552.13. Yearly Baptism books for parents and godparents 

• $700 for triennial window cleaning (we are grateful to the donation for ½ the 
cost) 

• $529.00 monthly Mass hosts 
 
THANKS for tithing so well to help us meet our regular operating expenses. 
 
Manna Ministry:  supports our parishioners in need 

• We supported 36 families this Christmas Time with gift cards to Giant Eagle 
for food.  We also gave gift cards to Wal-Mart and Target 

• In recent months we have supported families with payments for gas bills, 
electric bills and water bills.   

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING this second collection to help our 
parishioners in their time of need. 
 

 
 

FROM  THE  PASTOR’S  PERSPECTIVE 
 

FEAST OF THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD & HAPPY 

NEW YEAR! “You are my beloved in whom I am well 
pleased!”   What great words to hear at a baptism.  What 
great words for us to share with others as we live in Christ’s 
footsteps and fulfill our call to witness God to others.  May 
this year and this feast be a chance for us to once again 
commit, as Christ did, to living and sharing the Gospel – to 
evangelize the Good News:  we are God’s beloved! 
 

STRATEGIC PLAN: In another part of the bulletin, you 
read the final report from our ad-hoc chair, Sharon Martin.  We thank Sharon for 
leading the parish committee through this process this past year, fulfilling our 
Leadership Day Goal of 2013 – to develop a 5-year strategic plan.  Last Sunday at 
our Pastoral Council meeting, we unanimously adopted the plan for the next 5 
years.  This plan will guide our parish and its many ministries in our decision and 
vision for where we want to grow.  We heard your input, the committee worked 
hard week after week and now our dreams, with God’s help will be fulfilled over 
through 2020.  Thank you for your prayers – and continue to visit the “living 
document” as it guides our parish staff, organizations and ministries.  Copies will 
be available from the parish office, on the website and provided for each parish 
leader through email.  At our Tuesday, February 3, QUARTERLY 
MEETING, 7:00 p.m. each parish ministry/organization is to be present to 
work on the process of implementing the goals.  (Make sure your group is 
represented, by your chair or vice president, etc.) 
 

LIGHT OF CHRIST AWARDS:  Each year, for parishioners who have 
exemplified the “light of Christ” to us in the previous year(s) of Christian service 
to our parish, I share the Advent wreath candles with them.  This year’s four 
recipients are: 

• Greg Ondrake and Family 

• The Keith Kerver Family 

• Kathy and Jerry Kazimir 

• Sharon and Kevin Martin 
 



FROM  THE  PASTOR’S  PERSPECTIVE continued 

 
Special thanks for all who helped to make Christmas so special: 

• Roger, Jon, Fr. John, Dan, Greg, Jimmy, Louise and Julie from our Art & 
Environment Committee for the new manger and Charlotte for the manger 
scene in the church Narthex 

• The faithful and mighty altar servers and ushers – so many being present 
to lend a hand!   

We have had wonderful events since the Advent Prayer Service with PSR – so let 
me highlight and thank the special events that touched many lives: 

• Preschool FROZEN Concert – special thanks to team leader and 
preschool coordinator Katie Klick 

• Elementary Christmas Concert – with special thanks to the primary 
teachers and Angie Perrine 

• Peace Now – Prayer Vigil and Advent Lessons and Carols – with all our 
music ministers, Welcome Committee and Julie Parrotta 

• All our coaches who worked so hard over the Christmas Break, never left 
a light on or a door open and worked so hard with our young teams 

• Communion Ministers, music ministers, lectors, ushers and altar servers 
who served so well the Masses of Christmas, Holy Family, Mary- mother 
of God and Epiphany and didn’t get “churched out!” 

We are grateful for their dedication and service to us, here at SPB!  THANK 
YOU FOR YOUR LOVE OF GOD and service to our Community! 
 
BULLETIN COVER:  The image on the bulletin cover for Christmas Time is a 
special one created of the Holy Family for the year of the family, the synod and 
the special icon for the conference in September on the Family (a quad annual 
event - that the pope attends) this September in Philadelphia.  Most covers are 
pictures that I take around the campus – however, to highlight this special synod 
on the family, a three year process, I thought it would be quite special to see this 
image, and pray for the success of the synod this year. 
 
TERRY PLUTO RETURNS:  WKSU and PD Columnist Terry Pluto will be 
returning with his wife for a special night on Wednesday, February 25, 7:00 
p.m. in church.  Plan on participating in this Lenten night of reflection. 
 
Over the next few weeks, I’ll write less so other staff members will share their 
ministries with you in this column.  We enjoy working hard with you, serving the 
Lord due to our baptismal covenant. Let us continue to pray for each other!   
 
In Christ our Eucharist, 

 
Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS  
Pastor 
 
 
PANCAKE  BREAKFAST 

The SPB Athletic Association Annual Pancake Breakfast will 
be on Sunday, January 25 from 8:30 a.m. to Noon in O'Brien 
Hall.  Tickets will be sold at the door and breakfast includes 
pancakes, sausage, bacon, and beverages.  Prices are $7.00 for 
adults; $5.00 for ages 12-18; $4.00 for children under 12; and 
a Family Rate of $25.00 for 2 adults and up to three children. 

 Proceeds benefit all SPB student-athletes.  We will also be selling Super Bowl 
Squares at the event for $20.  Come and join us for the fun! 

 



STRATEGIC  PLAN  APPROVED ! 
At Leadership Day September 2013, the Pastoral Council and Pastoral Staff 
mandated the creation of a 5-year strategic plan and an ad hoc committee to 
develop it. The following parishioners served faithfully on this committee:  Cindy  
Boes, Greg Buehner, Kelly Ericsson, Debbie Fatica, Jeff Gueulette, Cheryl 
Haddon, Bob Horvath, Kelly Keefe, Tom Kelley, Keith Kerver, Fr. John Thomas 
Lane, Sharon Martin, Shanon Mekesa-Ellis, Beth Mennel, Roberta Modica, Kathy 
Pohlhammer, Moira Popelka, Mike Rossi, and Jim Strauchon.  
 

The goal of the Strategic Planning Committee was to create a dynamic plan that 
builds upon our vibrant SPB parish community and continues our rich legacy. 
Since January 2014, the committee volunteered hundreds of hours. Input through 
surveys and interviews from hundreds of parishioners played a vital role in 
development of the plan. Additionally, students from the Weatherhead School of 
Management Case Western Reserve University provided input and analysis.  
 

We have joined together as a faith community to discover, dream, design, and 
implement this Strategic Plan. This Strategic Plan is a “living document” that will 
guide and direct the parish over the next five years and beyond.  It builds upon 
our rich heritage and traditions fostered in our parish. It provides a cohesive 
direction to ensure a successful and meaningful parish for our future in the 
Diocese of Cleveland and our community.  
 

The Strategic Plan identifies priorities that will guide the parish’s activities and 
resource decisions in each of the following areas: 

1. Spirituality 

2. School 

3. Youth and Family 

4. Outreach, Social justice, and Community Service 

5. Stewardship 

6. Community Awareness 

7. Governance and Operations 
 

For each of these areas, a statement of strategic direction has been developed. 
These goals express a vision for the future of the Parish. Objectives and strategies 
for each area have been identified along with suggested action items and focus 
areas. With this plan, we can expect a revitalized parish community that reaches 
out to others, good stewardship of financial and human resources, a vision for the 
future rooted in mission and values, and a game plan to achieve the vision.  
 

You may access the Strategic Plan on the parish website under “About SPB.” A 
hard copy of the Plan can be requested at the Parish Office. Thank you for taking 
the time to read this important document and praying for its success. Parishioners 
are encouraged to identify opportunities to engage in our parish and to enhance 
our vibrant, active Catholic community. We appreciate your participation in the 
life of our parish and walking together in faith through Christ our Lord. 
 

 
 

EDUCATION 
 
PSR NEWS 

Vocation Night Tours:  On Monday, January 12, PSR will be touring the 
Parish Office, the offices of the Congregation of the Blessed Sacrament, as 
well as the Convent.  Make sure to arrive on time.  Pick up will be from the 
Church on January 12. 
 
No PSR January 19:  Due to the Martin Luther King, Jr., Day holiday, we 
will NOT have PSR on January 19 

 



EDUCATION  continued 
 
 

SAVE THESE DATES ! 
 
Preschool Open House:  If you are interested in enrolling your child/ren in our 
Saint Paschal Baylon Preschool, mark Tuesday, January 27, 2015 on your 
calendar!  The preschool team will be presenting information on all of our 
preschool programs beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Eymard Room of the Family 
Life Center.  The opportunity to see the classrooms will be available to all. Our 
preschool fills up fast, so you won’t want to miss this event.  You may call the 
school office or email us at office@saintpaschal.com to register for the meeting.   
 
Kindergarten- Grade 8 (new enrollment) Sneak Peek:  On Thursday, January 29 
at 8:30 a.m., new families interested in our kindergarten or in transferring 
child/ren to our school are invited to our Sneak Peek event with our Kindergarten 
staff.  Join us for a light brunch, a fashion show of uniforms, a tour of the school, 
and an opportunity to win a free registration worth $200. Please call the school 
office or email us at office@saintpaschal.com.   
 
 
INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: 
If you are interested in getting your child who is under the age of 7 baptized, 
please contact George and Anna Peko at (440) 442-3410 ext. 107 to sign up for a 
course on baptism.  The next class is Sunday, January 11 following the 10:00 a.m. 
Mass. 
 
 
8th GRADE CONFIRMATION: 
Our next Confirmation session is Sunday, January 11 starting with the 10:00 a.m. 
Mass.  Candidates should be contemplating their Confirmation name as well as 
whom their Sponsor will be.  Please contact George and Anna Peko at 
psr@saintpaschal.com with questions. 
 
 
ADULT CONFIRMATION: 
If you are a Catholic who has yet to be Confirmed and are interested in receiving 
the sacrament, please contact George Peko at 440-442-3410 ext. 107.  Adult 
Confirmation classes will begin in late January. 
 
 
SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON SCHOOL NEWS 
The Diocesan Rooted in Faith, Forward in Hope Capital Campaign has awarded 
Saint Paschal Baylon Catholic Elementary School two new grants. One grant of 
$1450 will help with safety in our school gymnasium by allowing us to tint the 
gym windows. Tinting the windows will alleviate the blinding glare that comes 
through the windows at certain times of the day. We received a second grant of 
$20,000 that will allow us to work on our vision of bringing one-to-one 
technology to our students. This grant money will be used to purchase both Mini 
iPads and Chromebooks along with support and service for both devices.  We are 
thankful to the parishioners of Saint Paschal Baylon Parish who gave so 
generously to the Rooted in Faith campaign.  Your generosity is now being paid 
forward through these grants.  
  
If you are interested in learning more about Saint Paschal Baylon Catholic 
Elementary School please contact the school office at 440-442-6766 or 
office@saintpaschal.com.   
 



EDUCATION  continued 
 
Here are some great things happening this week: 

• Tuesday, January 13 is Vocation Day at Saint Paschal Baylon School. 
Students will be involved in a variety of activities with vocation speakers and 
will have the opportunity to attend Mass. 

• Before the PTO meeting on Tuesday evening, our fourth graders will be 
performing a Latin American Christmas Celebration at 6:45.  The PTO 
meeting will start shortly after. The PTO, Mrs. Perrine, Senora Berardinelli, 
and the fourth grade would love to see you there.     

• The Geography Bee School Championship will be held on Thursday at 2:40 
p.m.   

• There is a second grade parent Reconciliation meeting on Wednesday the 
14th. 

• The second grade will have visitors from the Great Lakes Science Center on 
Friday, January 16.   

• Friday is a Labels for Education Dress Down day.  Sports jerseys may be 
added to uniforms if students bring in Campbell Labels for Education. 

• Our Second Quarter and First Semester ends on Friday the 16th.  What a 
quick quarter it was!  

God bless, 
Carol L. Jansky, Principal 

 
 

PARISH  ACTIVITIES 
 

NEW ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
Contact Mary Browske to register:  dbrowske@roadrunner.com.  All sessions are 
after school, in the church! 

o Tuesday, February 10, 17 and 24 and March 3, 10 and 17 
 
 
SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON MOMS AND FRIENDS 

The Moms and Friends group is open to all Moms of children, 
newborn through Kindergarten. Our hope is to form a 
community of women with young children who can share faith 
and fellowship while supporting each other in the common 
roles that we share. 
 

Our upcoming events include three gym playdates on the 
second Sunday of January, February, and March, our annual Easter Egg Hunt, and 
our annual Rummage Sale.  If you are interested in joining our group, please 
email Angie Perrine at  spbmoms@saintpaschal.com.  We also have a closed 
facebook page called SPB Moms and Friends.  Email Angie if you would like to 
be added. 
 

OUR NEXT EVENT IS SUNDAY, JANUARY 11th AFTER 10:00 a.m. MASS.  
Grab your kids (NB to 5) and Join us for the return of "Gym Fun 
Playdate." Think Gymboree meets Little Gym = Music, Bubbles, Movement 
and Fun! We'll get started right after the 10:00 a.m. Mass (let's call it 
11:15 a.m.) in the school gym where we'll sing songs, pop bubbles, play 
with balls, crawl through tunnels, bounce on trampolines, wave the 
parachute and have some open gym time followed up by some yummy 
treats! This event is open newborns, toddlers and preschoolers to 
(parents must stay with their child / children). A really GREAT way to start your 
morning is to join us for 10:00 a.m. Mass and Children's Liturgy of the Word then 
come to the Gym after Mass!  RSVP requested but not necessary. 
 



PARISH  ACTIVITIES continued 
 

RIGHT TO LIFE JANUARY EVENTS 
Sunday, January 18: Justice March for Preborn Children.  The 2:00 p.m. march 
will begin from the Great Lakes Mall, proceeding to St. Mary School Gym where 
Dr. Patrick Johnson will speak at 3:00 p.m.  Dr. Johnson is Director of 
Personhood Ohio and is a popular conference speaker and author.  Don’t miss 
this! 
 
January 22: National March For Life in Washington D.C.  Sacred Heart Church  
still has bus reservations open to attend the March For Life.  Please call Sacred 
Heart Parish for more information, (216) 382-7601.  The marchers will attend 
Mass at the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception on January 21st, then they will 
be marching to our nation’s capitol on January 22nd.  Please watch EWTN for 
complete coverage.  Also, please tell your families to watch this national event. 

 
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Have you ever felt daunted by the struggles within the Church, or had your faith 
shaken by the trials of your local parish community? Then join us for First 

Corinthians: The Church and the Christian Community, a Bible study by Dr. Tim 
Gray. In this study, we will learn about the early Christians in Corinth, and see 
how their struggles and challenges were not so different from our own. We will 
see how St. Paul addressed these struggles by introducing the Corinthians to 
God’s greatest gift: the Eucharist. 
  

The Women's Bible Study will be hosting First Corinthians: The Church and the 

Christian Community Bible study beginning January 21st at 7:00 p.m. and 
continuing every Wednesday for eleven weeks. For more information or to 
register for the study, call Teri at 440-646-9192 or via email tsdrda@gmail.com. 
 

PASTORAL  STAFF:  (440) 442-3410  
 

PASTOR:                                 Rev. John Thomas Lane, SSS, ext. 111    

                                                jtlanesss@gmail.com 

PAROCHIAL VICAR:           Rev. John Christman, SSS, ext. 110 

                                                 jchristman@blessedsacrament.com  

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE:   Deacon Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, ext. 108 

                                                joeyappytheclown@aol.com  

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE:    Deacon Robert Bowers, ext. 100  

DEVELOPMENT:                   Kathy Pohlhammer & Teri Drda, ext. 109 

                                                  development@saintpaschal.com    

MAINTENANCE:                   Roger Fisher, ext. 100 

                                                       rwfisher53@yahoo.com 

PRINCIPAL:                            Carol Jansky, Principal (440) 442-6766 

                                                cjansky@saintpaschal.com  

BUSINESS MANAGER:        Patty Knezevic, ext. 101 

                                                patty@saintpaschal.com 

YOUTH MINISTER:              Evamarie Mickol, ext. 102 

                                                emickol@saintpaschal.com 

MUSIC & LITURGY:             Julie Parrotta, ext. 113 

                                                 musicministry@saintpaschal.com 

CATECHETICAL LEADERS:  M/M Anna & George Peko, ext. 107 

                                                  psr@saintpaschal.com 

RECEPTIONIST:                      Stefi Somrack, ext. 0 

                                                 parishoffice@saintpaschal.com 


